
 
 

725 SW 46th Avenue 
Ocala, Florida 34474 
T (352) 629-6305 
M (352) 572-5403 
F (352) 629-2018 

Apparatus Proposal 
 

DATE: February 27, 2017 
 

The Proposal has been prepared for: 
Ft. Lauderdale Police Department 

1300 W. Broward Blvd 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312 

 
Hall-Mark RTC is pleased to offer the City of Ft. Lauderdale Police Department one (1) 2018 
EOD unit on a 2018 International Work Star Chassis. This unit is quoted using the FSA Contract 
# FSA16-VEF12.0. Spec #14 This vehicle shall be in accordance with the attached 
specifications.  The purchase price shall include all vehicle components and equipment as 
requested by the Ft. Lauderdale Police Department as detailed in the Hall-Mark RTC Proposal. 
 
Delivery will be F.O.B. Customer Location and will be made approximately 150 Calendar days 
after receipt of chassis.  Terms of payment shall be net 45 Days at delivery or lease purchase. 
 
FSA16 VEF12.0 Spec# 14 Contract:        $ 178,148.00 
  
EOD Options added by Police Department:       $ 186,803.00 

 
Total:       $ 364,951.00 

 
 
By:  Ron Wilson                                       
Sales Representative  
 
Date:  2/27/17        
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